
 

 

 
Unofficial Transcripts or Grade Reports 

 
Your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) has been flagged by the 
Department of Education for “Unusual Enrollment History (UEH).”  
 
Since your evaluation for admission has concluded, you will need to provide unofficial 
transcripts or grade reports for each relevant institution.   
 
You have been notified via email which schools will require an unofficial transcript or 
grade report. You can review your entire FSA history via NSLDS Student Access .  
 
Once your unofficial transcripts or grade reports have been reviewed:  
 
 If you received academic credit(s) at each institution, then you will receive an email 

confirmation of your FSA eligibility. 

 If you did not earn academic credit(s), you will be contacted by our office requesting 
additional information.  

Note: CSU cannot waive the UEH document requirement. If your prior school(s) have 
placed financial hold(s) on your student account(s), you may be required to clear the 
hold(s) before any records are released. 
 
Note: Reference the “Unusual Enrollment History” pdf document in your MyCSU Student 
Portal for further details concerning this requirement.   
 
For privacy, Applicants may upload your documents here.  Current and returning 
Students may upload your documents here. 

 

https://nsldsfap.ed.gov/nslds_SA/
https://mycsu.columbiasouthern.edu/prospect/my-account/fa/
https://mycsu.columbiasouthern.edu/student/my-account/fa/

